
Marsh Lake Local Advisory Council 

Regular Meeting, December 9, 2020 

Approved Minutes 
 
 
 
1. Call To Order. 
 
The Regular Meeting of December 9, 2020 was called to order at 7:02 p.m. 
 
1A. Roll Call. 
 
Present were Blair Corley, Joanne Johnson, Walter Latour, Jo-Anne Smith and Judy Prevost. 
Guests via Zoom. 
 
2. Adoption Of Agenda. 
 
Motion # 1.   
Motion THAT the agenda be adopted. 
Moved by Walter Latour, Seconded by Joanne Johnson. 
Vote: Unanimous.      Motion # 1 Carried. 
 
3. Adoption Of Previous Meeting Minutes. 
 
3.a. Minutes of the November 18, 2020 meeting were read. 
 
Motion # 2. 
Motion THAT the minutes be accepted as read.  
Moved by Blair Corley, Seconded by Walter Latour. 
Vote: 5 in favour.      Motion # 2 Carried. 
 
4. Guest Speakers and Public Discussions. 
4.a. Minister of Community Services John Streicker gave Covid update and talked about the vaccination 
roll out. 
 
5. Report from Chair and Correspondence. 
-received an update from the Dept of Highways examination of problem intersections which should be 
completed by late 2021. 
 
6. Committee Reports. 
6.a. AYC: Jo-Anne Smith reported on the recent AYC meeting and a request for a letter of support for 
someone seeking funding for a mobile veterinarian service. Council requested more details on the service 
and the applicants before writing the letter. 
 
6.b. Marsh Lake Community Society: Greg Sim reported on activities and the effects of covid on how 
people are using or not using the community centre. Dog problem issue is on-going and Sim would like to 
see the definition of Marsh Lake changed to broaden a bi-law that already exists for M’Clintock Place. 
Minister Streicker agreed the laws are currently inadequate and unenforceable and warned there are no 
quick solutions. 
 
6.c. Marsh Lake Emergency Services Society: Blair Corley reported on the on-going issue of deer and 
caribou on the highway and the number of vehicles ending up in the ditches. Corley stated permanent 
signs warning drivers of wildlife on the highway is needed. 
 
6.d. Marsh Lake Solid Waste Facility Updates: nil report. 
 
7. Old Business. 
No old business. 
 



  
  
8. New Business and Question Period. 
 
Carcross Comprehensive Community Plan: Walter Latour reported that he continues to keep up with 
CCCP meetings and reported on some possible future projects. More details will be coming in the new 
year. 
 
9. Adjournment. 
Next meeting will be January 13, 2021. 
Chair Smith adjourned the meeting at 7:48 pm. 
 
 

 

 

 


